
 

 

 

During the Autumn term learning support students have continued to 
enjoy exploring and learning outdoors. 

In September we enjoyed harvesting the fruit and vegetables that we have 
been growing. We had leeks, runner beans, pears, apples, potatoes, 
raspberries, and blackberries; and have collected seeds which we hope to 
use to grow more this year.  

We have continued to enjoy discovering the visitors to our garden and are 
trying to encourage more and more. Olly made a home for the newts and 
frogs that live in our garden using recycled materials. We researched 
hedgehog houses, making one using wood from a pallet and are now hoping 
that some hedgehogs will use it soon. We also made more bird houses in time 
for the nesting season in Spring. 

We have enjoyed finding the beauty of nature in our garden during the 
Autumn. From the miniature forest of mushrooms, the displays of seed heads 
to shapes made by frozen water. We have also enjoyed listening to the robins 
that live in our garden who come and sing to us while we are working! 

 

 

“We found  
a frog and 

called it Camo” 

We have been very lucky to receive 400 
flower bulbs and 50 trees and 
hedgerows from Braintree District 
Council to help reduce our carbon 
footprint. We can also add the trees to 
the Queen’s Green Canopy to celebrate 
Her Majesty’s Platinum Jubilee. 
(visit queensgreencanopy.org to find out more) 

Oli made a 
home for frogs 

and newts 


